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 15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

 SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 
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 PHONE:  (651) 266-8560    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

 
September 12, 2012 
 
 
      
Barry Tanner 
OneWest Bank 
6800 France Ave S #230 
Edina MN 55435 
 
VIA EMAIL:  barrytanner@edinarealty.com 
      
Re: Appeal for property at 857 Sixth Street East 
 
Dear Mr. Tanner: 
 
This is to confirm that on September 11, 2012 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer reviewed your email and recommended that the City Council deny 
your appeal. 
 
The City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, October 3, 2012 at 5:30 p.m. in 
Room 300 Council Chambers if you wish to appeal further. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
NMV 

 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
C: Matt Dornfeld (email)  
 Tom Friel (email) 
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